		Agenda No 10 

Town Council 16 July 2019
Update from Former Gooch And Housego Premises Working Group 



1. Building Survey undertaken 11 July 2019 - report awaited. Arrangements have been made for the Surveyor to meet with the Working Group on 6 August to discuss report.

2. Meeting requested with SSDC Planning Officer and Conservation Officer - awaiting date to be offered.

3. Drop-In held at Greenfylde School on 11 July 2019, 15:00 – 20:00hrs. The drop-in was advertised through local media, flyers being sent home with the children of Greenfylde School and flyers distributed in eth town centre and to homes and businesses close to site.
A short survey form was used to generate discussion and enable people to comment (copy attached) 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To date 80 completed survey forms have been returned, this is in addition to emails and letters. 
